THE WAY

(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 2 : THURSDAY 7
JUNE 2018

JUNIOR & SENIOR STRINGS

Our College String Ensembles have had a few nice gigs already this term.

Yet they still have two more to come!

Recently, the Junior Strings Ensemble performed at the Years 3-6 Assembly, and our Senior
Strings performed a 20 minute set at The Junction Works in Austral for Volunteers Week.
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Coming up, both the Junior and Senior groups will be participating in theNorthern Beaches
Instrumental Festival on Saturday 23 June, and then participating in the Engadine Music
Band Festival on Monday 25 June.

The students are working hard to prepare for these performances, and we thank them and their
parents for the dedication and commitment to the musical journey.

Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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